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As you have probably heard by now, our governor has recommended that due to the 
spread of the coronavirus, public gatherings should be suspended across California 
through the end of March. In light of this request, and in an effort to secure the 
safety of our members and the public at large, River City Christian will not hold any 
public meetings until April 1. We ask that you commit to staying connected through 
worshiping with us online on Facebook, the River City Christian app and YouTube. 
The Classic Service will be live streamed at 8:30 a.m. Sundays and the Modern Service 
will be live streamed at 11:30 a.m. Sundays. 
 
All children’s ministries, student ministries, men’s and women’s ministries, Rooted 
groups, Growth Groups, Celebrate Recovery, Ignite Dance Academy and other public 
events are suspended until April 1.
 
We are grateful for your faithful giving to the Lord through the ministries of River City 
Christian. Our staff will still be working diligently through this season and we remain 
committed to serving the needs of our church family and the community around us 
as best as we can. We encourage you to continue giving conveniently and securely 
on the River City Christian app or on the website at rivercitychristian.org/give.

We understand that this is an uncertain time, but please remember that Jesus Christ 
is the same yesterday and today and forever (Hebrews 13:8). He is walking with all of 
us as we face an interruption in our daily routines and the present health concerns. 
Please be in prayer for those who have contracted the virus and for those who are at 
high risk as well as for medical professionals and government officials as they seek 
to handle this difficult situation.

At this time, the church office will remain open during normal business hours 
Monday through Friday, 8 a.m.to 5 p.m. Please feel free to contact us at 916–861–
2240 or at info@rivercitychristian.org.


